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Shooting 

 

On June 06, 2022, at about 5:40 P.M., City of Newburgh Police Officers received a 

ShotSpotter activation in the area of 69 South St. Officers located a scene in the parking lot of 

the Varick Homes Condominium Complex. An 18-year-old Newburgh resident was shot in 

the groin during this incident and was transported to St. Luke’s Hospital via private vehicle. 

He was admitted to the hospital for medical treatment but is in stable condition at this time.   

 

Police are looking for any witnesses who may been in the area at the time of this incident. 

Anyone with any information is asked to call the City of Newburgh Police Department at 845-

569-7509. Callers can remain anonymous. 
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